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Elsen, Nikki

From: Young, Jim G - DOA <jim.young@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 1:51 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Cc: WI Municipal Boundary Review
Subject: City of La Crosse Annexation Ordinance #5210 Filed by WI DOA

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good afternoon City Clerk Elsen, 
 
Thank you for filing the copy of the City of La Crosse’s ordinance #5210 regarding the annexation of property from the 
Town of Shelby in La Crosse County. A State of Wisconsin MDS Ordinance filing record has been created accordingly and 
is available for review at https://mds.wi.gov/View/Ordinances. It is filed as Ordinance ID #11475 in our MDS database.  
 
Please let us know if you have any subsequent questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Jim 
 

 

Jim Young 
Municipal Boundary Review (MBR) Team 
Department of Administration 
Division of Intergovernmental Relations 
101 E. Wilson St. 
Madison, WI 53708 
jim.young@wisconsin.gov 
(608) 266-1927; office 
(608) 572-2180; work cell phone 
he/him/his 

 
 
 


